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Mr. President,

We warmly welcome the delegation of Côte d'Ivoire and thank it for presentation of the 4th UPR report.
My delegation commends Côte d'Ivoire’s constructive engagement with UN human rights bodies and the UPR mechanism. We appreciate the continued commitment of the Government and the key administrative, policy and legislative steps taken by them for furthering the human rights agenda in the country.

In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we have the following recommendations for Côte d'Ivoire’s consideration:

· Strengthen human rights training for its law enforcement officials; and

· Continue to support initiatives for children with a focus on developing their skills.

We wish for Côte d'Ivoire a successful UPR.

I thank you!
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